
 

 

WRCL QUARTERLY MEMBERSHIP MEETING CANCELLED 
Walden’s Ridge Civic League 

January 18, 2024 
 

The January quarterly membership meeting was cancelled due to icy 
conditions. WRCL follows Hamilton County Schools guidance on 

cancellations in case of special circumstances.  
 
 

Next General Membership Meeting is Thursday, April 18 at 7:00 pm. 
 
 


